
 

 

Date: 31/12/2022 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                              

Dalal Street, Fort,     

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Scrip Code - 514211 
 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd  

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (E),  

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Symbol - SUMEETINDS 

 

Sub:  Intimation regarding Closure of Trading Window 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Pursuant to provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as 

amended and trading restrictions placed by the Company’s Code of Conduct to Regulate, 

Monitor and Report Trading by Designated employees /Directors /Key Managerial 

Personnel, we wish to inform that window for trading in securities of the Company will remain 

closed from 1st January, 2023 till the end of 48 hours after the declaration of the financial 

results for the Quarter ended on 31st December, 2022 and the trading window shall re-open 

thereafter. 

 

The date of the Board Meeting to consider and take on record the Standalone and 

Consolidated Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and nine 

months ended on December 31, 2022 will be intimated separately. 

 

This is for your information and for dissemination of the same. 

 

Thanking you. 

For Sumeet Industries Limited 

 

 

Anil Kumar Jain 

Company Secretary 

 


		2022-12-31T10:37:07+0530
	ANIL KUMAR SUMERMAL JAIN




